
Submitter: Blaine Ackley 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB4151 

Co-Chairs Beyer and McClain and members of the committee: 

I wish to offer three further arguments in hopes of amending or in opposition to the 

bill: 

1) The Capless fuel system in some newer cars can be confusing as the video 

demonstrates. So shouldn't the station be forced to provide assistance to help people 

fill up their fuel tanks? 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=nJNiiW8kLQU 

 

And there can be problems with capless fuel systems: 

 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=HrlNF3ZujC0 

 

2) There are other issues that could be life threatening if we allow inexperienced 

people to pump their own gas.  At the very least, there should be an attendant on call 

to handle customer problems in the self-fill pumps. 

 

3) Oregon is unique in the nation and I kind of like it that way. 

 

I hope you will keep these things in mind as you continue to examine this proposed 

legislation. 

Sincerely yours, 

Blaine Ackley 

Hillsboro 


